
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Quorum 
 

September 12, 2016, 3:00 p.m., 5:00 p.m., and 7:00 p.m. 
Glendale Civic Center  

5750 West Glenn Drive 
 

Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Governing 
Board will attend the informational meetings being held for parents 
of Landmark and Challenger students at 3:00 p.m., 5:00 p.m., and 
7:00 p.m., at the Glendale Civic Center on September 12, 2016. 
The Board members expected to be present are:  Mr. Jamie Aldama, 
Ms. Mary Ann Wilson, Mr. Martin Samaniego, Ms. Sara Smith and 
Ms. Brenda Bartels.  The event is being held to provide information 
to parents related to the temporary closures of Landmark and 
Challenger campuses.  Governing Board business will not take 
place or be discussed during the event. 

 


